
PUBLIC NOTICE
It has come to the attention of the Health Professions Councils of Namibia (HPCNA) 
that an educational institution advertising itself under the name Divine Health Institute 
has been inviting candidates for several courses, including Nursing, Pharmacy and 
Emergency Care. 

The HPCNA hereby warns the public that none of the courses in Nursing, Pharmacy 
and Emergency Care being offered by Divine Health Institute have been approved by 
the HPCNA. As a result, no student enrolled in such courses at Divine Health Institute 
will be allowed access to patients for practical training and no holder of a qualification in 
such fields from the same institution will be allowed to practice a healthcare profession 
in Namibia. 

The public is reminded that offering and providing education, tuition and training in a 
healthcare field without the prior written approval of the HPCNA constitutes a criminal 
offence and such cases must be reported to the nearest Police Station for criminal 
investigation.  Public members are also urged to contact the HPCNA at 061-245586 or 
information@hpcna.com.na or www.hpcna.com.na to ascertain the approval status of 
any healthcare-related course before enrolment.  


